
Thursday 1st of June

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 2, 2023

27th May to the 3rd of June Reconciliation Week

Tuesday the 6th of June Foundation to Year 2 Online Safety Parent/Carer Workshop 7pm to 8:15pm

Wednesday the 7th of June Year 3 to Year 6 Online Safety Parent/Carer Workshop 7pm to 8:15pm

Wednesday the 7th of June School Council

Monday the 12th of June King’s Birthday Public Holiday

Friday the 16th June School Disco

Thursday the 22nd of June Student Led IEP meetings 3:45pm - 7pm

Friday the 23rd of June Student Led IEP meetings 9am - 2pm

2024 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

This week our students have been celebrating National Reconciliation Week. This year’s theme, Be a Voice
for Generations, implores all Australians to use their voice and actions to create a better and more just
Australia for everyone. It is an important week for all of us to celebrate Indigenous history, culture and
achievements and to explore how all of us can contribute towards achieving reconciliation in Australia.

We started the week with our school choir and band’s amazing performance of Paul Kelly’s and Kev
Carmody’s remarkable song, From Little Things Big Things Grow

Below is a link to an SBS article all about Reconciliation Week.

https://www.sbs.com.au/news/article/national-reconciliation-week-is-here-how-did-it-start-and-why-is-it-signific
ant/m1grn9e7x

https://www.sbs.com.au/news/article/national-reconciliation-week-is-here-how-did-it-start-and-why-is-it-significant/m1grn9e7x
https://www.sbs.com.au/news/article/national-reconciliation-week-is-here-how-did-it-start-and-why-is-it-significant/m1grn9e7x


Next week there are two online safety parent/carer workshops taking place at school to assist families to help
children stay safe online. I recommend an adult member from every household to attend one of these
sessions.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We invite you to our upcoming face-to-face workshops on online safety and digital wellbeing for children. The sessions will be led by Bec
and Steve from Evolve Education, who will provide practical strategies and resources to help you promote online safety at home.

As parents and carers, you play a critical role in ensuring your child's safety and wellbeing online. With the prevalence of technology in our
lives, it's essential to equip ourselves with the skills and knowledge to navigate the digital world safely.

The workshops will be divided into two sessions - one for parents/carers of Prep - Year 2 students and one for parents/carers of Year 3-6
students. These sessions are for adults only and are not suitable for children to attend.

During the 1-hour workshop, you will learn how to model safe and healthy practices, encourage speaking up if things go wrong,
communicate openly about online risks, and avoid exposure to harmful content and contact.

We believe attending these workshops will be a valuable investment in your child's future. We encourage you to sign up and join us for an
informative and engaging session. There will also be a Q&A session at the end of the workshop where you can ask any questions you may
have.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Best regards,
Bec and Steve



VALUES CELEBRATIONS AT RESERVOIR VIEWS
Below are our values celebration recipients for weeks 4 and 5. We have focused on our school value of
Courage over the last two weeks.



DISCO TIME - GET EXCITED EVERYONE!



2024 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS AND SCHOOL TOURS
To assist with workforce planning and numbers for the 2024 school year, we ask that all Foundation
enrolments for 2024 are received by Monday the 19th of June.

Please come and see me, Hayriye, Mel or Maryana to schedule a tour or make an enrolment for 2024 or call
the school on 9460-6995. We are incredibly proud of our wonderful school and Hayriye and myself thoroughly
enjoy meeting with families individually or in small groups to talk about what makes Reservoir Views amazing
and to explore our classrooms and facilities.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.




















